

Newsletter No. 001

4 February 2022

Tēnā koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste Dear Parents/caregivers

Tuesday 8 February
Year 9 Pōwhiri at 9am
Year 9 students only at school
Students in Years 10, 11, 12 and 13 no timetabled classes
on this day. Please stay at home.

Year 10 students start on Wednesday 9 February at 8:50am
Please go to the Hall.
Years 9, 11, 12 and 13 go to Kaitohutohu at 8:50am.
Then classes as per timetable.

Ngā mihi

Simon Craggs
Tumuaki/Principal